
   

   Exciting news!!      
 

 

● Also on Tuesday this week Janet Howitt and other ESG committee members gave Rotary Gibraltar 

a talk on the environment and the Clean up Campaign. Much interest was generated. Important issues 
such as local and regional pollution was discussed; the fact that we still do not do basic recycling of our 
paper, tin, glass and plastics was another. Rotary declared its support and participation in the 
forthcoming Clean up event. Next planning session for the Clean up teams is for the 1

st
 September, all 

volunteers should attend between 7.30pm to 9.00pm at the ESG premises (see details below). 

 

●  Other big news is the return in September of GCM Director and Expert    

 Bucket Brigade Leader, Denny Larson,  to Gibraltar and the Bay.  
 

           
 

                
                    
● The official launch of our new premises located on the top floor of the Plater Youth Club, 

The Gorbals, Castle Road (on the right before the Arch into Moorish Castle Estate) will take 
place on the  

   12th September at 7.00pm 
 
Denny Larson will be present enabling ESG members and guests an opportunity to meet him.  
Although ESG members have an automatic invite, there is limited capacity and so we advise 
members to ring and register as soon as possible. Please call 71020, 54028502 or 43156 to 
leave your details. Information on this and other programmes coming up will also be sent by 

post/email to members soon.- 
 

● ESG is currently fundraising to help meet costs for equipping our premises, the Clean 

up and return of Denny Larson to Gibraltar  and welcomes donations which can be sent 
direct to our account no:  47517131 held at NatWest, 57, Line Wall Rd 
 

Please help us make our campaigns work for a better environment!  

Denny Larson will be making his fourth trip 
to the Bay all the way from the USA to assist 
the ESG and BBB in pressing forth their 
campaigns to reduce pollution – Details of 
his schedule will be published in the news 

next week 

     ESG new Premises 

Clean up the World – Gibraltar preparations are truly underway 
and we can confirm that community support is as strong as ever     
 (below photo of 2

nd
 planning session held last week) 

               



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


